
  
  

Book Check-Out at Cornerstone School Library   

   

• I’m excited to begin library book pickup from the school library!  Book pickup 

will be available Thursdays from 12:30 PM – 1:30 PM starting on 

September 24th.   

• Please access the Cornerstone Elementary library catalog at: 

http://pv.follettdestiny.com/   

• Choose Cornerstone Elementary School    

• Search books by title, author, or subject to see if we have the book in the 

library.   

• Please see link below for more information on how to access Cornerstone’s 

catalog online as demonstrated by the Pt. Vicente librarian.    

https://www.loom.com/share/1c8e4ec63c014020a653f21275302ae9   

   

Email Mrs. Sanderson at:  sandersont@pvpusd.net with the following information 

by Tuesday to reserve your book for Thursday pick up.    

1. Student ID Number, grade, teacher, and full name of student.   

2. Title and Author of the books to reserve as well as Call #, found in the 

Cornerstone online book catalog.  Please have 1 or 2 alternate books listed as 

books will become unavailable as holds requests are filled.    

You will receive an email confirmation by Wednesday with book details to be 

picked up on Thursday.    

http://pv.follettdestiny.com/
http://pv.follettdestiny.com/
https://www.loom.com/share/1c8e4ec63c014020a653f21275302ae9
https://www.loom.com/share/1c8e4ec63c014020a653f21275302ae9


We will be allowing 2 books to be checked out at a time per student.  Both books 

will need to be returned before checking out more books.  Please come to the 

driveway outside the office to pick up books. You will not need to exit your car! 

Social distancing and masks will be required.  You may either put a sign on your 

dashboard with the family last name or you may roll down your window and I will 

pass books to you.  If you are uncomfortable with taking books from me you may 

open your trunk and I will place books in the trunk.  

Books will be quarantined for 5 days before being available again.  Book return and 

check out will be only done on Thursdays from 11:30-12:30 unless demand begins 

to exceed this time allotment.    

  

Thank you and Happy Reading,   

  

Thea Sanderson  

Cornerstone Library    

  


